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Standardization and Registry Development Steering Committee 
April 28, 2022 

 
Attendance     

Members Present:  
Lori Koch (co-chair) 
Colleen Sherman (co-chair) 
Heather Stabinsky 

Rich Pinder 
Jennifer Ruhl 
Robin Harris Billet 
Jenna Deniaud 

Winny Roshala 
Valerie Yoder 
Valerie Somma 

Randi Rycroft 
Gary Levin 
 

Board Liaisons Present: 
Wendy Aldinger 
Mary Jane King 

NAACCR Staff Present: 
Lori Havener 
Fernanda Michels 
Karen Knight 

 

AGENDA ITEM DECISION ACTION/FOLLOW-UP 

1. Roll  

a. Introduce new members: Heather, Robin, and Valerie S. 

• Heather has been with the New Jersey State Cancer Registry for 10 years 
and is Program Manager for Cancer Surveillance Operations. 

• Robin has been with the Georgia Cancer Registry since 2009 and is the 
Director of Registry Operations. 

• Valerie has been with the Colorado Central Registry for 20 years and is the 
Data Quality Unit Supervisor. 

  

2. Review minutes/action items from last meeting  • Minutes from March 24th 
were approved 

3. Discussion Items   

a. SSDI WG Report – Jennifer R. 
The SSDI 2023 updates are being finalized by the June 1. Jennifer reviewed the 
newest SSDI changes. Mary Jane asked a couple questions regarding changes to 
8480 and P16 for anus. 

  

b. Edits specific to path reports (no full abstract) – Lori K.   

c. Need for definitions for Eternal/Ephemeral cases? – Lori K.    

d. Readiness survey – Lori K. 
The analysis was not done for the last survey. The last survey was not remarkably 
different from the previous. Valerie Y. added the XML portion did address the raw 
data from the survey. It was recommended if the SC wants to do a survey in the 
future to work with RDU to help identify a volunteer to do the analysis ahead of 
sending the survey out.  

• The SC agreed to not send 
out another readiness survey. 

• Another readiness survey is 
not planned so the old 
survey will not be analyzed. 

e. Minimum Data Set TF – Lori K.   

f. Cancer Informatics Advisory Group update – Eric/Gary 

i. CIAG response to the question of, Why do researchers want data 
faster? 
CIAG had an open discussion regarding why researchers want data faster 
and Gary gave an overview of their answers to the question. Gary welcomed 
any input from the group members regarding CIAG’s answers. Eric added 
their answers apply to more than just clinical trials. 

• The group decided they 
would like to share the final 
outcome of this document 
with the NAACCR Board. 

• Gary and Eric will take back 
to the CIAG for any 
additional input. 
 

g. Mid-Level Tactical Group update – Lori K   

4. Other Business   

5. Tweet worthy for Communications SC   

6. Board liaison report – Wendy Aldinger   

Next Meeting – Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 12:00 – 1:30 pm eastern 
 


